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Collaboration of East Harptree and Ubley Primary Schools 

Lighthouse School’s Partnership 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Following my previous letter, I am now getting in touch to update you about our 
arrangements for the planned strike day on Wednesday 1st February. 
 
I can confirm that the children in the following classes will be able to attend school.   
 
Hedgehogs EYFS/Y1 – Open  
Otters Y4/5 – Open  
Foxes Y6 – Open  
 
Attendance on 1st February for children in Hedgehogs, Otters and Fox Class is not optional 
and any absence will be recorded as an unauthorised absence unless we are told of an 
approved reason.  
 
PH Sports Breakfast and After School Club will be available to run as normal for children in 
Hedgehogs, Squirrels and Otters – parents should book places via the usual process.  
The school bus services will continue to run as usual on the strike day.  
 
In terms of the additional planned strike days on Thursday 2nd March, Wednesday 15th and 
Thursday 16th March further communication will follow to confirm arrangements for those 
days. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me via the school office.  
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Ian Harvey  
 
 
Collaboration Headteacher  
East Harptree and Ubley Primary Schools 
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